WORKERS FOR MEXICO CHRISTIAN MISSION

BOX 400 GRAYSON, KY 41143 wfmex@hotmail.com 606-922-2812

GOD BLESS YOU FOR CARING AND SHARING

workersformexico.org See updates on FACEBOOK

THANKS FOR YOUR SURPPORY

LOTS OF ACTIVITY AT START OF SUMMER, THE CONVENTION WAS HELD IN SALTILLO. OUR THREE CAMPS WILL BE READY FOR
YOUTH AND FAMILY WEEKS IN JULY. WE ARE STILL IN GREAT NEED FOR CONSTRUCTION MONEY AS WELL AS CHURCH
VEHICLES. WE ARE TRYING TO PAY FOR SOME THROUGH PAYMENTS. WE HAVE A NEW CHURCH IN NUEVO LAREDO, WITH
DAVID FLORES. THEY ARE RENTING A PLACE NOW. WE PROVIDED MONEY FOR THEIR FIRST VBS. CHURCHES IN MONTERREY
TOGETHER ARE PLANTING CONGREGATIONS IN AREAS OUTSIDE THE CITY. A RECENT TROPICAL STORM DAMAGED MANY
HOMES WITH TORRENTIAL RAIN IN SEVERAL STATES. THERE ARE STILL UNSAFE PLACES TO STAY IN MEXICO BUT JESUS ZUNIGA
WILL BE ASSISTING ME IN VISITING CHURCHES AND THEIR WORK. CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR SAFETY FOR ALL THE PEOPLE
WORKING TO CARRY THE GOSPEL.

FATHERS DAY AND MOTHERS DAY ARE OBSERVED IN ALL CHURCHES

CON MIS MANOS SCHOOL FOR DEAF GETTING
READY TO FINISH A TWO-STORY STRUCTURE AND
FINAL BUILDING ON A WONDERFUL CAMPUS IN
MATAMOROS.

THE NEW BUILDING WILL HOUSE THE “DEAF
CHURCH”- ROOMS FOR BOYS, CLASSROOMS FOR
WELDING, CAR REPAIR AND A BAKERY TO SELL
GOODS. JESUS AND MICHELLE ZUNIGA DiR.—-

DONORS WILL RECEIVE FINAL LIST OF ALL YOUR
CONTRIBUTIONS IN PRINT OUT, END OF YEAR FOR
YOUR TAX PURPOSES.




